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Comments: Hello - concerning the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project, I am deeply opposed to this

project. It will be extremely damaging to the natural area and resources. It is land that will be destroyed by

projects like these, and it is imperative that we aim to preserve our natural wonders. It will also be damaging to

those who live near this area as it will cause further pollution to the air, water, and general basic necessities.

Please do not move forward with this plan. A roller coaster is not more vital than LIVING


